Template E-Mail

NOTE: Please CC govaffairs@wqa.org, insert the appropriate staffer name, and add your signature.

Subject: Constituent Request – Cosponsor the Healthy H2O Act
Dear {Staffer Name}, 
As a constituent, water treatment professional, a member of the Water Quality Association (WQA), a national non-profit organization for water treatment manufacturers and treatment providers, I’m writing to urge your office to cosponsor the bipartisan Healthy H2O Act (H.R. 1721/S. 806).
I know firsthand the struggles many people in our state, especially in rural areas, face in accessing clean and healthy drinking water. Many of these water systems are susceptible to the same water quality issues found in urban areas but with a fraction of the support for testing and remediation. The Healthy H2O Act would help rural communities, including people who rely on private wells, by providing grants to conduct water quality testing and the purchase, installation, and maintenance of water treatment systems if health-based contaminants are found in their drinking water.
I have copied on this email our WQA Government Affairs team. We would be happy to schedule a meeting to discuss the bill or other water quality issues in the state.
Thank you for your consideration, 
{Signature} 

